JOSEPH S. RANK 1 MONTCLAIR ROAD URBANA, ILLINOIS 61801

June 9, 2006

Mr. Chad Ebbert General Manager Precision Painting 514 West High Street Urbana, IL 61801

Dear Chad:

I want to commend you and your crew for the professional job on the exterior of my Urbana home. The work started on schedule and, despite a couple of days of rain, finished on time, just as you promised. The paint job was neat and the job site was cleaned up each day. Your painters were courteous and accommodating.

I particularly appreciated your computer program that allowed us to see how various color combinations would look before selecting a paint color.

My father was in the paint business for nearly 40 years and we always were able to find the best painters in Champaign-Urbana for our jobs. Unfortunately, the last of that generation retired sometime after painting our house six years ago. I'm really pleased to have found you and Precision Painting. Your work is every bit as good as that of the 'old pros."

Thanks again.

Joe Rank